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From:
Sent: Monday, 3 April 2017 9:08 AM
To: Public Works and Utilities Committee
Subject: UBER IN QUEENSLAND

I believe the impact on the regular taxis will be minimal because we drive when we want to and most taxi 
fares are outside of the hours we tend to want to work i.e. early rides to airports etc. Having said that, I 
believe all that will happen is more people will take taxis in the future because we are cheaper than the 
"Black and white" 
 
I am driving for UBER because it gives me something to do and the money is quite useful! 
 
Making it expensive means that these costs are going to be written off against earnings which will impact on 
taxes we pay. 
 
There is nothing to be gained by making it more expensive or difficult for us UBER drivers! 
 
Regards 
P.J. 
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